
 

 

                                                                            
10th October 2014 

STAR PUPILS 
The star pupils this week are Lillibeth, Mia, Caitlin, Sam, Thomas, 
Connor, Tanis and Paige. Thank you for all your hard work. 
 

E-SCHOOLS UPDATE 
Please find attached a letter from Mr Cooper explaining the next phase 
in the use of our school virtual learning environment – VLE. 
 

PARENT AND STAFF CHOIR 
Mrs Bailey is keen to set up a parent and staff choir. If this is something 
you would be interested in joining please see attached letter for more 
information.  

 
READING CHALLENGE 
Congratulations to 
Morwenna, Josh, Beth, 
Daisy, Ryan and Alfie who 
completed the library 
summer reading challenge. 
These children were 
awarded medals and 
certificates this week.  
 
 
 

SCHOOL NURSE DROP-IN  
Livi Ray our school nurse will be in school on Thursday 23rd October 
from 8.45 – 10.00am. She is able to discuss a range of childhood issues 
ranging from bedtime routines, head lice and bed wetting or anything 
else you have any concerns about. You do not need an appointment 
just come to the school office and Livi will see you as soon as possible.  
 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Well done to River Tiddy 
our Reception Class who 
achieved 100% 
attendance last week. This 
is a very impressive 
achievement in your first 
half term at school.     
          
Mrs D Tregellas 

DATES 

October 
23rd Individual 
photographs. 
23rd Halloween 
Disco 
24th Premises 
committee meeting 
8.30am. 
 

27th – 31st Half term 
 

November 
3rd INSET day – 
school closed to 
pupils 
7th  Admissions, 
Personnel  and 
Finance meetings  
from 9am. 
12th / 13th Parents 
Evenings 
 

December 
3rd Full Governors 
meeting 5pm 
5th Admissions 
meeting 9am 
17th School 
Christmas lunch 
19th Last day of term 
 

January 
5th Back to school 
15th Parents Forum 
3.30 or 6.00pm. 
 

February 
16th – 20th Half term 
 
March 
27th last day of term. 
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% attendance week ending 
3/10/14



 

 

 

Sports Reports  - by Jacob 

Netball 

Last Thursday, we went to Poltair for the first round of the 

School Games. We played Carclaze in the decider as they lost 

to Mount Charles. We won the match 7-0. This means we 

now qualify for the next round of the School Games. This was 

the first game we have had as a new team and we did very 

well. 

Football 

On Tuesday we played Charlestown  in our first league 

match. We lost 1-0 but we had  most of the possession and 

more shots on goal. 

Last Friday we went to Biscovey for a 7-a-side tournament 

and played 3 games. We played St. Stephen, Biscovey and 

Carclaze. We lost against St. Stephen 3-0 and then played 

Biscovey and won 6-0 but then we drew with Carclaze 0-0. Unluckily we didn’t 

make it through because Carclaze drew with St. Stephen. Despite not getting 

through the team showed great team spirit and left with their heads held high. 

 

 

Last chance to apply for FREE 1-to-1 Adult Cycle Skills training 
sessions! All parents & carers are entitled to 2hrs of FREE cycle 
training, flexibly tailored to your needs, including anything from 

off-road confidence building, to school or work route planning with 
guided practice. If you are interested, please contact the school 
office with your details, or see Nic Hadley or Jamie Armstrong in 

the playgrounds. 

 


